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Out and About
Events Around My
District This Week

On Monday, May 2nd, the 21st
Annual Greece Youth Hall of
Fame Awards Ceremony will
take place in the Eastman
Room at Greece Town Hall
from 7:00 until 8:00 p.m.
Congratulations to this year’s
recipients!

Wednesday, May 4th, the
Town of Greece will hold its
Senior Mother’s Day Dance
from 12:30 until 2:30 p.m. at
the Greece Community and
Senior Center.

The Imagine RIT Innovation
and Creativity Festival is
Saturday, May 7th, from
10:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.
Opening ceremonies take
place at 10 a.m. outside the
Student Alumni Union. The
event is FREE to the public.
For more details and
information, visit
www.rit.edu/imagine.

The Breast Cancer Coalition
of Rochester presents the
Pink Ribbon Run, a Women’s
5K Race and Family 2.5 mile
walk on Mother’s Day,
Sunday, May 8th at Ontario
Beach Park. For all the
details , visit www.bccr.org.
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In Celebration of Mother’s Day
In honor of Mother’s Day, which we celebrate in one week
on Sunday, May 8th, I have included very important
information on my website regarding breast cancer
screenings.

While some of you may have received this information in
the mail, others can learn the risk factors for breast cancer,
check on the symptoms, and learn about screenings by
visiting my website at www.robach.nysenate.gov. You will
see the pink graphic and ribbon on the left hand side,
which will direct you to the special section containing this
information.

You can also learn about next week’s Pink Ribbon Run,
presented by the Breast Cancer Coalition of Rochester,
which will take place on Mother’s Day in Charlotte.

Northwest
Savings Bank
Opens New

Location
Earlier this week, I
had the honor to
attend a ribbon-
cutting ceremony at
Northwest Savings
Bank’s newest
location in Brighton.  Their new location is located at 1441
Monroe Avenue. Congratulations to Northwest on its
expansion, and for bringing in new jobs. During the
ceremony, Northwest presented a check for $1,000 to
Brighton Volunteer Ambulance.
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